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Walsh, Matthew

From: Thomas H Balon Jr <tbalon@onekph.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 5:44 PM

To: Walsh, Matthew

Subject: Parking Meters

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 

the sender and know the content is safe] 

 

Matt, 

 

I hope this email finds you well.  I understand that some time in January meters will finally be installed at the North end of Storrs 

St.  To be very clear I am pro meter in this area and for much of Storrs St. for that matter. 

 

A retail business however, my preference would be for 2 hour or 3 hour meters directly in front of 137 Storrs St. (i.e. retail 

meters) instead of 10-hour meters (i.e. office meters).  Of the 20 or so spots in that area, having 4-6 as “retail” meters would 

improve turnover, generate similar revenues (perhaps more with citations) and these spaces would still be available to 

residential tenants overnight for free. 

 

If you could convey this request to the parking committee it would be appreciated. 

 

Be well, 

 

Tom Balon 

concord Antiques 

 

 


